3. Point No.5 : It was informed that the movement of fishing boats in Collinpur creek is
continuously being monitored as per the Protocol of Surveillance. Further Assistant
Director, Fisheries Shri Arif Mustafa had sent a letter regarding details of fishermen and
registered boats operating in the Collinpur area. He further informed that the staff
deputed at Ferrargunj Panchayat Samiti to oversee activities of Fishermen in- Collinpur
area has been transferred to Zilla parishad Office in Port Blair w.e.f 01.04.15 that the
presence of staff in Collinpur area has been affected due to this transfer. In this regard
the District Level Operation Committee of the opinion that the matter has to be taken by
the Secretary(Fisheries) for posting staff immediately in Collinpur area for proper

monitoring of the activities of Fishermen.

4. Point No.6 (iii): Regular Patrolling has been conducted by Police Marine Force.
Action taken by the Marine police, the details of boats apprehended is also attached

herewith.

5. Point No.6 (v) Land patrolling of AAJVS, Police/Forest is also being conducted on

regular basis.

6. Point No.8 The recruitment of additional staff in AAJVS is under process and likely to

be completed by next month as informed.

Point No.9 Dugout Canoe is still awaited from concerned departmient. At present 01
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(Shibesh Singh,IPS)
Superintendent of Police
South Andaman District

Copy to:- N D'SP@)IS H’ 15’51660

1. The Principal Chief Conservator of Forest, A & N Administration. DR lqi)"m&r
2. The Executive Secretary, AAJVS, Secretariat complex, Port Blair.
3. The Director Fisheries, A & N Administration.

wooden dinghy available with AAJVS is being used in the patrolling.

Copy also to:
1. The Secretary(TW), A & N Administration
2. SO to DGP for kind information to DGP
3. R to IGP(L&O) for information to IGP

4. R to DIGP for information to DIGP



